
Announcements 

Most Holy Trinity, June 14th & 15th, 2025 
 

1. Thank you to all who gave generously to the special collection last weekend to help the 

evacuees who were staying in our community. We collected $953.60.  

 

2. This weekend is the last chance to submit your prayer offerings for Bishop Stephen. A 

spiritual bouquet will be made for him with a promise of your prayers and best wishes on 

the 25th anniversary of his ordination to the priesthood.  

 

3. This month’s Bible study “Our Faith Explained” will be held on Tuesday, June 24th at 

7:00 pm in the church.  

 

4. Next Sunday, June 22nd is Corpus Christi Sunday. Following Mass, we will have a 

procession around the block. Please plan to join us as we sing hymns and scatter flowers 

in honour of the Blessed Sacrament.  

 

5.  We are invited to join a Diocesan Choir on Friday June 27th at 6:30 pm at Sacred Heart 

Cathedral on the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart & 25th Anniversary to the 

Priesthood of Bishop Stephen A. Hero. For those joining the Diocesan Choir there will be 

a run through of all the music at 5:30 immediately before the Celebration begins. Please 

see the poster in the entrance for all the information regarding this celebration.  

 

6. We are now planning our June 28 Jubilee celebration and 100th anniversary of the church. 

If anyone would like to provide entertainment such as singing or dancing for the 

program, please let Janice Dela Cruz know. We ask that all coming to the potluck lunch 

would bring their favourite dish to share, and of course we will need volunteers to do set 

up and clean up. Any questions, or to volunteer, please call the parish office.  

 

7. Parents of Altar servers, there is a special day coming on August 15, to appreciate our 

altar servers. Please see the poster, and begin to make plans if you are able to attend. If 

you register by July 31, the cost is only $10.  

 

8. There are no weekday masses at Notre Dame next week, as Father will be away.  

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


